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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                  12th January 2018  

                      Happy New Year 

 
Welcome back and happy new year to all our 

children and families! We trust you had a lovely 

relaxing holiday and are ready for our new term.  

The staff would like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for their very kind Christmas gifts. 

            

 

Topics 

 
Nursery    -     Food Glorious Food 

Reception  -     On Safari 

Y1             -     Memory Box 

Y2            -      Beatle Mania 

 

History Day – Beatle Mania 

 
On Friday 19th January we are having a 

whole school History Day. The children 

will be learning fun facts all about The 

Beatles and the city of Liverpool. The 

day will be filled with activities and 

learning songs. Children are welcome to 

wear sixties inspired clothing (please do 

not feel obliged to buy anything special 

- no football or sports wear). 

 

 

Maths Workshop 
 

 

Next week we will be holding  Mathematics 

Workshops for parents of children in Y1 and Y2. 

Mrs. White, our Mathematics Lead Teacher, will 

lead the workshop which will be held in the Infant 

hall.During the workshop Mrs White will give 

parents lots of practical ideas on how to support 

children with mathematics at home.  During the 

second part of the workshop parents will get the 

opportunity to work with their child. Dates and 

times below: 

 

Y1   Wednesday 17th January 2018 

 

Y2  Thursday     18th January 2018 

 

 
 

 

ADVANCE DIARY DATES 

 

Feb 5th     KS1 Gymnastics Competition 

 

Feb 6th     Safer Internet Day 

 

Feb 9th     Snowdrops Class Assembly 

                 2H Miss Haynes 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  DIARY DATES 

 

 
Monday           Science              Miss Daniels 

                       Board Games      Mrs Davin 

                       Construction       Mrs Jones 

                       Football              Yinka 

                       STEM                 Mrs White 

                       Dance                 Miss Kervin 

                       Enterprise          Mrs Cullen 

( Zumba will start on Monday 22nd January) 

 

                       Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm 

  

Tuesday          Y2 Swimming   

 

Wednesday     Y1 Maths Workshop 1.30pm 

     

Thursday      Y2 Maths Workshop 1.30pm 

 

 Friday         History Day – Beatle Mania 

 

                 Biscuit Day – 2W  
 

                         Gymnastics  Club 3-4pm 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 
Bluebells  (Miss Hamilton)   89.0% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)     88.9% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98.9% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)    88.6% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    98.6% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   88.4% 
 

  

Overall Attendance 
92.6% 

Well done again to Snowdrops class 

with the best attendance for the 

week before Christmas. 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 

school before registers close. 
 

    School begins at 8.50 a.m. 

 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 8.50 AM  

(doors close 8.15 a.m.) 
   

    HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 

 
Congratulations to those children who have 

achieved Head Teacher Award this week. 

 

Well done to: Ryan Hughes            2W 

   Holly Shearn   2W 

   Abigail Owusu          2W 

                             Isabelle O’Brien       RH 

                             Alex Moss                RH 

                              

 

After School Clubs 

 
Monday After School Clubs start on 15th 

January for four weeks until February half 

term then continue for a further five weeks 

after half term. Club times 3.00 – 3.45pm. 

If your child takes part in any out of hours 

club they will earn credits toward the 

Children’s University. 

 

Zumba will start on Monday 22nd January. 

 


